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Twyford Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Examiner’s Report 

Erratum 

 

Context 

My report on the examination of the Plan was sent to the South Downs National Park Authority 
on 9 August 2021. It has been published on the Authority’s website.  

This note identifies an error and amends the report accordingly. The matter relates to Policy 
DB1 of the Plan which addresses the housing allocation on land by the Village Hall.  

Corrections 

On page 47 of the examiner’s report the first recommended modification to the supporting text 
(immediately after the bold text) should read as follows: 
 
Replace the opening element of supporting text with: ‘Site 26 is the principal site for allocation 
of new houses in the Plan. It will provide 20 houses (see Policy HN2) of which 10 are to be 
affordable (see Policy HN3).  The scheme will also deliver additional car parking.’ 

 
Other Comments 
 
The remainder of the report dated 9 August 2021 is unaffected by this note.  
 
 
 
 
Andrew Ashcroft 
Independent Examiner 
Twyford Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 
 
10 November 2021 
 
 
 

 

 


